
 

Technical Bulletin TB–GEN002  1 of 1 

TB-GEN002  

                               
TECHNICAL BULLETIN 

 
 
 

 
For the Attention of : All subcontract Installers, Testers, Site Supervisors, 

Margaret Pitman, Jon Blight, Paul Clifton, Graham Mears 
 

From: Peter Amura – Passenger Installation Manager 

Date : 16th May 2014 

Subject : Pendant Controls 

Product: All 

Pages : 1 

 
It is our intention to totally phase out use of pendant controls once OEM installation 
method has been completely adopted for installation of OEM product range. This is 
our goal for the end of 2014. 
 
You will operate the lift during the installation phase via the OEM’s fixed controls only: 

• Car top 

• Control cabinet 
 
In view of this directive and approach to installation Stannah will no longer be issuing 
pendant controllers for fitting of our OEM products. Current issue of pendant controls 
can be utilised by Stannah sub contractors up until time they are no longer fit for use.  
 
All issued pendant controls remain property of Stannah and must not be used for 
installation of any units outside of the Stannah range.  
 
This bulletin covers but is not limited to the following range: 
 

• Stannah Maxi Traction 

• Stannah Maxi Hydraulic  

• MP VS controller  

• MP Go controller  

• Kleemann - Serial Controller  

• Kleemann - Lisa Controller  

• Kleemann - Maison Plus  

• GLE range  
 
If you have any questions concerning this Bulletin please speak with Peter Amura on 
07767 119086 
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